
Details of application rates and timings are given in Nufarm labels and product literature; both of which can be accessed from our 
website www.nufarm.com/uk. Alternatively, ring the Nufarm helpline on 01274 694714, Monday to Friday 9.00 - 17.00 

Use plant protection products safely. Always read the label and product information before use. For label and safety information, 
refer to the Nufarm website www.nufarm.com/uk. Nufarm UK Ltd, Wyke Lane, Wyke, Bradford, BD12 9EJ.

Technical Update

October 2023

Benta 480 contains bentazone

Benta 480 is a Sharda trademark

Bentazone water stewardship: Cropping plans

Nufarm Technical updates are eligible for 2 BASIS CPT/year Ref: CP/128807/2324/g. Email claim to linda@basis-reg.co.uk.

Data from the Environment Agency has shown that bentazone (e.g. Nufarm’s Benta 480) is the 
approved pesticide in UK most frequently found in groundwater and is also increasingly being found 
in surface water. Due to the link between EU legislation on pesticides and water, it is possible that the 
EU approval for bentazone will not be renewed, resulting in the loss of all bentazone products across 
Europe with serious implications for a number of crops, especially peas and beans, linseed, onions 
and maize.

Identify high risk fields and plan accordingly 

When planning cropping for next spring consideration should be given to the potential need for the 
use of bentazone and the degree of risk checked against the Bentazone Risk Mapping tool which 
can be found at Know the Bentazone Risk (ramboll.com) . Where fields fail the safe use criteria consideration 
should be given to planting an alternative crop which will not require the use of bentazone.
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